
 

Wow what an exciting term this has been! First, we have been practicing 

hard for our Multiplication Check Test which Year 4 has done really well 

on. We would like to thank all parents that have assisted their children with 

their times tables and a well done to all the Year 4 children. Also, 4G have 

finally been able to have their treat for winning the Science iMovie. They 

had such an amazing day, the children were very well behaved and a credit 

to Stanton Bridge Primary School. Well done, 4G! Towards the end of the 

term some children from Year 4 participated in some exciting workshops for 

both Maths and English where they engaged in different activities to chal-

lenge their learning in Maths and English. 

What have we been learning?  
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Reading 

Books 
Please take your child to 

Foleshill library over the holi-

days so that they can be ex-

posed to a wide range of 

books. Please ensure that you 

read with your child whenever 

you get the chance to enhance 

their reading skills. 

Well done to all of year 4. We 
are so pleased some children have 
been consistently getting 10/10 
every week.  

 
Well done to Kaysan and Fatu 
from Miss. Bibi’s class for   
winning the Year 3/4 Spelling 
Bee Competition! 

Thank you all parents for ensur-
ing that your child have brought 
their homework on time and have 
completed it. 

     

The Year 4 team consists of Mrs. Good, Miss. Bibi, Mr. Lillicrapp and Mrs Mustafa.  

Year 4 have been working very hard to improve their times tables and we’re very proud of them. 
Please continue to encourage and remind them to keep practising at home using the website: 

www.ttrockstars.com   

English 

In English, we have learnt about traditional tales. The children have enjoyed 

creating their own fairytale stories with twists! For example, the Three Little 

Mice. We have enjoyed reading ‘The Lost Happy Endings’ and using all the 

features we learnt to retell the story. We have learnt and applied many fea-

tures such as expanded noun phrases, similes, fronted adverbials and relative 

clauses. The children created some amazing stories! We then wrote a diary 

entry from the main character’s point of view. 

Allow your children the chance to write their own diary entries to record their 

feelings and thoughts and apply what they have learnt in their English lessons.  

Maths  

In Maths, we have been consolidating our learning across different topics. We 

have practiced and mastered addition, subtraction, multiplication and division 

written strategies. We also have been learning about plotting coordinates to create 

polygons, converting measurements, mass and weight, and shapes.  

Science 

In Science, we have been learning about electricity. We first looked at what electricity is and how we use it 

in our everyday life. We learnt that electricity is integrated in everything we do! We looked at circuits, how 

to build them and recognize the different symbols. We enjoyed investigating how the number of batteries 

affected the brightness of the bulb and we all loved creating our own cell. The children have loved and 

engaged well with this topic and have enjoyed learning all about electricity. 

Design and technology (D&T): 

In D&T, we have been investigating wire loop games and creating our own game. First, we designed our 

game and then we created the loop using wire. To make the game work we used our knowledge from 

Science to create a circuit. It was an amazing experience to create our own game! 


